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2 Harvest Place
Wargrave

Reading

RG10 8AQ

17th March 2014
Tel Daytime 0118 955 7091
Eve 0118 940 1134
Mobile 07717 827722
Email: petecfry@yahoo.co.uk
Ref pcf/PACCARS 2014
Dear Parents

Group Family Camp 9th to 11th May 2014
After the success of our previous Family Camps we have decided to offer another Group wide camp, to which all members of the Group and their families are invited.  The camp will be held at Paccar Scout Campsite, Denham Lane, Chalfont St Peter, Bucks, SL9 0QJ  which is about 50 minutes by car from Wargrave.  Last time we did this we had over 100 people attend and over 80 people camping.
Cubs or Scouts who are camping must sleep with their section, whilst other siblings and those that are not of Cub or Scout age will be able to camp with their family.  We can take Cubs or Scouts who wish to participate but whose family will not be there, please make that clear on the form.
The cost of the camp is £30 per person for adults and children who are of Scout or Cub age.  The cost for Beavers and children up to that age will be £20 per person. This includes camp fees payable to the venue (£4 per person per night), all meals from Friday evening to Sunday lunchtime and all the activities (which include caving, climbing, ice climbing(!), abseiling, archery, shooting). 

We need to confirm numbers for all of the arrangements so can you please complete the attached form and return this with payment (Cheques payable to 1st Wargrave Scout Group) to Peter Fry Group Scout Leader at the above address not later than Friday April 4th 2014.  Please do not return this to your cub or beaver leader as we really need to have all responses in the one place!

We are hoping that in addition to those on camp others might join us too on the Saturday to take part in the activities and to join us in the evening at a Group barbeque. The cost of this will be £15.00 per person.  If you plan to join us just for Saturday please return the attached booking form. 

Any adults that wish to camp will be required to complete a Scout Association Criminal Records Bureau check if they have not already done so.  This is a strict requirement designed to assist in the protection of all the young people that will be there. If you have not already completed a CRB form please download one from the Child Safeguarding section on the website - http://wargravescouts.org
Also we will this year be organising a rota for all of the adults that are attending to assist with various tasks which might include the supervision of activities, food preparation, washing up etc.  The weekend will also give you plenty of free time with your family and friends, so don’t be put off! 

Please note that no arrangements have been made for transporting families or individual children to camp.  If you will not be attending camp and cannot arrange transport for your child please let me know.

If you have any questions regarding the camp please feel free to contact me.

Yours in Scouting

Pete Fry
(Group Scout Leader)

FAMILY CAMP, PACCARS SCOUT CAMP 2014
BOOKING FORM

Please complete the attached form and return to Pete Fry by 4th April 2014 at the latest.

Family Name



Family Address



Home Telephone number



Email address



(all future correspondence relating to the camp will be forwarded to this address)
Numbers attending
	Family Member
	Number of People Camping as family
	Number Camping

With Cubs/Scouts
	Number of People, Saturday visit only

	Adults
	
	
	

	Scouts
	Not applicable
	
	

	Cubs
	Not applicable
	
	

	Beavers
	
	
	

	Others (e.g. brothers, sisters)
	
	
	


We will/will not be camping as a family using our own tents (please note all beavers and any siblings not invested as a Cub or a Scout must camp with their family).
Please contact Pete Fry if you do not have your own tent and we will try and assist.

I enclose a cheque/cash (cheques payable to 1st Wargrave Scout Group) in the sum of 
£……………… 
Signed




Name




Pete Fry, 2 Harvest Place, Wargrave, Reading, RG10 8SAQ
Tel:  0118 955 7091 (day) 0118 940 1134 (evening) 07717827722 (mobile)
Email:  petecfry@yahoo.co.uk

